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UPCOMING EVENTS 
ALL EVENTS 

Weekly Newsletter -  Issue #55.9 

F U R Z E PLATT  FOCUS 

Monday 18th June - Friday 22nd June 2018 

SPORTS CALENDAR 

SCHOOL CLUBS LIST  Next Week (Week 2) 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Forthcoming Events 

 

YEAR 11 GRADUATION 

The ceremony will be held in the Sports Hall on Wednesday 

27th June.  Students must be in full school uniform including 

tie and smart shoes and need to be at school for 

3.30pm.  Parents are invited at 4pm. We look forward to 

seeing you there. 
 

 

DUKE OF EDINBURGH 

AWARDS 

We are delighted to let you know that as part of our 

enrichment opportunities for the next academic year, we are 

offering the Bronze Award for those who will be in Year 9, 

the Silver Award for Year 10 and the Gold Award for Year 

12, the first time we have been able to offer the Gold 

Award.  You are invited to find out more on Tuesday 3rd 

July in the Main Hall.  Students will have an assembly about 

this on Thursday 5th July but are welcome to attend the 

meeting. 

 

Bronze Award (Year 9) – 6-7pm 

Silver / Gold Awards (Years 10 and 12) – 7-8pm 

 

RELATIONSHIP AND SEX 

EDUCATION / PSHE LESSONS 

FOR YEARS 7, 8 & 9 

I am writing to let you know that we will soon be starting 

some work on Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) in 

Year 7, 8 and 9 PSHE lessons. This work is part of our RSE 

programme from which starts in Year 7. 

RSE lessons will inevitably cover issues of a sensitive and 

delicate nature and I would like to assure you that such 

issues will be dealt with in an appropriate and sensitive 

manner.  

If you have any concerns about this and would like to find 

out more about the relationships and sex education we plan 

to cover, or about the PSHE / Citizenship programme in 

general, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

 Mrs J Bubb, Head of PSHE / Citizenship 

MON 25 

JUNE   

Public Exams Until 28th 

June Year 12 Pre-Public Exams 

Year 10 Reading University Trip  

TUE 26 

JUNE  

Year 10 Sussex University Trip  

End of Year Art Show 
4.30pm - 

7pm 

WED 27 

JUNE  
Year 11 Graduation Ceremony 

4pm - 

5.30pm 

THU 28 

JUNE  
Year 11 Prom (formal wear) 

7pm - 

10.30pm 

FRI 29 

JUNE  
Year 12 Careers Day  

Year 5 Open Morning  

MON 2 

JULY   Parents’ Community Group 

Meeting 

6pm - 

7.30pm 

TUE 3 

JULY  
Year 6 Taster Day  

WED 4 - THU 5 

JULY     JULY  
Year 12 Taster Days  

THU 5 

JULY  
Lower School Production 7pm 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
http://www.furzeplatt.com/calendar/?calid=4&pid=11&viewid=10
http://www.furzeplatt.com/
https://twitter.com/furze_platt
https://www.facebook.com/furzeplattsenior/
http://www.furzeplatt.com/calendar/?calid=3&pid=11&viewid=4
http://www.furzeplatt.com/page/?title=School+Clubs+List+-+Autumn+Term+2017&pid=112
http://furzeplatt.ng2.devwebsite.co.uk/_site/data/files/pdf/School%20Clubs%20Schedule%2024418.pdf?pid=3
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YEAR 12 PSYCHOLOGY EXPERIMENTS 

This week our Year 12 Psychology students had a chance 

to put their knowledge into practice and conduct an 

experiment of their choice. Some ambitious projects 

involved replicating Moscovici’s study into conformity based 

on colour recognition, and checking the effect of sugary 

drinks, such as Coke, on human performance. Interesting 

conclusions were drawn, for example, twins Sophia and 

Eleanor Smith were comparing the effectiveness of using 

black or coloured print text in memorizing. They proved that 

in fact students memorised more when the text was printed 

in black. This questions the effectiveness of using coloured 

pens or highlighters, which would make an interesting 

further investigation. We hope to see more independent 

research done in the future.  

Pictured: Alex Barrett (Moscovici replication using colours); 

Sophia and Eleanor Smith calculating the scores; coke 

bottle from Ben Seddon’s experiment and the sample of 

black/blue texts investigated by the twins.  

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

FEATURED ARTWORK 

Sabrina Lee -  Year 7 

Art & Design: Exquisite Animals Project 

 

 

 

 

 

CURRENT VACANCIES AT FURZE PLATT SENIOR 

SCHOOL 

 

200 CLUB 

Many congratulations to our three winning 200 Club number 

holders who each won a substantial cash prize. Our next 

draw is in July. 

 

LEARNING SUPPORT ASSISTANT IN SHINE (ASD UNIT) 

COVER SUPERVISOR 

APPRENTICE ASSISTANT SITE CONTROLLER 

SCHOOL NEWS 

ANNUAL PAYMENT MONTHLY PAYMENTS 

HOW DOES THE 200 CLUB WORK? 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
http://www.furzeplatt.com/attachments/download.asp?file=1718&type=pdf
http://www.furzeplatt.com/attachments/download.asp?file=1719&type=pdf
http://www.furzeplatt.com/attachments/download.asp?file=1720&type=pdf
https://donorbox.org/furze-platt-senior-school-ptfa-200-club-annual
https://donorbox.org/furze-platt-senior-school-ptfa-200-club-monthly
http://www.furzeplatt.com/_site/data/files/pdf/200 Club Presentation.pdf
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ART SCOUT SENIOR COURSE 

The course suits students with a love of Art, and will also 

help if they are currently doing their Art GCSE or just want to 

add to their existing art portfolio. 

Dates:  August 14
th
, 15

th
 and 16

th
 

Cost: £60 per day including materials 

Venue: St Peter’s Church, Maidenhead SL67QU 

Times: 9.30am - 3.30 pm 

Mediums and subjects covered:  Please click the link 

below to see what the students will be covering each day. 

 

 

YOUNG FIREFIGHTERS, MAIDENHEAD FIRE STATION 

My role at the school is to develop curriculum opportunities 

which are in addition to our usual academic and extra 

curricular programme. Much of my work involves small 

groups of students exploring social, personal and emotional 

issues, but I also look for fun activities which give students 

opportunities to experience something new, unusual or 

socially worthwhile both in, and outside of the school 

environment. 

I am writing to inform you about the Young Firefighters 

scheme, based at Maidenhead’s fire station. The scheme is 

for young people aged 11- 17 and it offers them a chance to 

work in a team and develop life skills through taking part in 

fire and rescue service based training activities. These 

activities are supervised by qualified fire fighters and non- 

operational fire and rescue staff. The fire fighters scheme 

will give them the opportunity to work towards a nationally 

recognised qualification which will reflect their achievements 

on the scheme. 

Young Firefighters meet every Thursday night, during term 

time, between 7 - 9pm, starting on Thursday 13
th
 

September. Your child will be required to contribute £2 per 

week, which will go towards refreshments, Christmas parties 

and trips.  

There are limited spaces on these schemes therefore, you 

are required to complete an application form in order for the 

fire service to determine whether your child is suitable. Once 

this form has been submitted, the application will be 

considered and you will be informed directly whether your 

child has a place on the programme. 

Please find below the form that needs to be completed as 

part of your child’s application to the Young Firefighters 

scheme, as well as an information leaflet. 

I would be grateful if you could ensure that these forms are 

completed and returned to school as soon as possible, to 

enable the process to begin.  

Miss D. Carty, Alternative Curriculum Manager 

 

REMINDERS 

CLICK HERE TO ENROL 

MORE COURSE DETAILS 

APPLICATION FORM (WORD VERSION) 

INFORMATION LEAFLET 

APPLICATION FORM (PDF VERSION) 

FRANCE/BELGIUM TRIP - 

INFORMATION EVENING  

6pm, Thursday 21
st 

June 2018  

The information evening for the France/Belgium 

Battlefields Trip (18
th
 - 21

st
 July) will be held on 

Thursday 21
st
 June 2018 in the Learning Resource 

Centre at 6pm. This will be an opportunity to hear 

more information about the itinerary, as well as to 

collect important documents that need to be signed 

prior to the trip. Please can you ensure that you bring 

the following with you: - A completed and signed OA4 

medical form - Your child’s passport and EHIC medical 

card (which will be collected in and left in the school 

safe until the trip) - A completed dietary/medicines 

form (this is so that we are aware of prescription and 

over the-counter needs.) If you have any questions 

please email Mr A Colmer, Head of History – 

andrew.colmer@furzeplatt.net  

 

 

WISEPAY 

We are pleased to announce our new parents’ 

communications and payments system - Wisepay. 

This will have the advantage of parents having access 

to communications, catering and online payments all in 

one place. It will launch towards the end of the term so 

keep an eye out for details of your new login.  

OA4 MEDICAL CONSENT 

MEDICINE FORM 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
https://www.123formbuilder.com/form-3834110/Art-Scout-Senior-Summer18-BookingArt-Scout-Senior---Maidenhead
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6MzY0MjJjZjliZTVmYzlkOQ
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6MjI3NGRhYWJiZmRjYzY1Yw
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6Mzg5ODNkYzAwYTc1MGRlNA
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6NjMyNTA4MmNlNjhkMGE3MA
mailto:andrew.colmer@furzeplatt.net
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6NzdiYzYzNTc0NzQ1MmE2YQ
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6NzEzN2Y4MzZiYzY1ZDVhMQ
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UPPER SCHOOL TIES  

Students moving into Year 9 and Year 10 in 

September are entitled to purchase an upper school 

tie. These can be purchased from Reception for £8. 

We are happy to accept old lower school ties for 

school use if you wish to donate them.  

 

 

ART, DESIGN & TECHNOLOGY SHOW  

We would like to invite you to our Art, Design and 

Technology Show on Tuesday 26
th
 June 2018 

4.30pm - 7pm in the Art department. We look 

forward to seeing you there.  

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
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